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Ofsted £ N\ \ Hunslet Moor Primary School

Headteacher: Miss H Darley
Telephone: 0113 271 7257
Email: Enquiries@hunsletmoor.co.uk

Year 6 Residential Ingleborough Hall 8£-10%July 2024

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST
20/9/23

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are very excited to be able to share our proposal for the Year 6 residential this year. We have secured 3 days at
Ingleborough Hall — an outdoor education centre in Clapham.

The cost of this residential will depend on the number of children who attend. We are therefore asking you to return
this letter by Monday 25% September 2023 to confirm whether or not you would like your child to take part in this
residential. The cost to attend would usually be around £150 per child however, as a school we recognise that this is
a substantial cost and therefore plan to heavily subsidise this experience to offer the opportunity for all pupils to
attend.

Last year, parents paid up to £80 for their child to attend this residential, and depending on whether their child was
in receipt of Pupil Premium, we were able to reduce this cost further. We will be able to confirm the final cost once
we have received expressions of interests back. We will then be able to set up a payment plan with parents able to
pay for the trip from around £3 per week, after an initial £30 non-refundable deposit is paid.

Please find attached information about the residential. If you would like to discuss any aspect of this residential,
including the cost, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher.

Yours sincerely,
Ms Burdett

Assistant Headteacher

Year 6 Residential Visit to Ingleborough Hall — 8"-10" July 2024

I am expressing an interest for my child (name of child) to attend this

residential and understand that the cost could be around £80 (further discounted for children who are in receipt of
Pupil Premium) depending on the number of children who attend.

I am definitely NOT intending to allow (name of child) to attend the trip, thank you.

The designated Child Protection Officers of the school are Miss K Kassabian, Miss H Darley, Mrs K Dellow, Miss L
Bolger Mrs L Hemingway , Miss H Simpson, Mrs F May and Mrs D Graham
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